April 23, 2007

THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Approval of Memorandum of Agreement

ISSUE:

The U.S. Department of Education is conducting an evaluation of elementary mathematics curricula as part of the Title I evaluation plan.  They have employed Mathematica Policy Research, Inc. to conduct the study.  Four Hardin County elementary schools, Rineyville, Howevalley, Lincoln Trail and Woodland, have elected to participate in the study.

DISCUSSION:

As part of the study, each school will implement one of the four study’s curricula during the 2007-08 school year in first and second grade classrooms.  All curriculum materials and textbooks provided to participating schools as part of the study may be kept by the schools upon completion of the study.  MPR will pay a total of $5,600 during the 07-08 school year for supporting the data collected by the study.  This total payment is based on $1,200 payment for the district and $1,100 per school.

Since mathematics textbooks will be the adopted during the the 07-08 school year, this opportunity affords our schools a means of doing an in-depth review of the text before adoption.

RECOMMENDATION:


It is recommended the Hardin County Board of Education sign a Memorandum of Agreement with Mathematica Policy Research, Inc. to participate in a study of elementary mathematics curricula.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move the Hardin County Board of Education sign the Memorandum of Agreement to participate in the study of mathematics curricula.

